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Reservoir Street Improvement Project Continues  
Harrisonburg, Va. – The city of Harrisonburg’s Public Works Department continues making progress on the 
Reservoir Street improvement project.  

Starting this weekend, there will be a temporary road closure to allow crews to lower the existing roadway 
grade in this area. 

Reservoir Street, from Lucy Drive to Neff Avenue, will be closed from Friday, May 19 at 6:00 p.m. until 
Monday, May 22 at 7:00 a.m.  

Once the roadway reopens on Monday, May 22, the first in a series of transitions in traffic patterns will take 
place. Motorists will begin following the new traffic lanes on Reservoir Street, from Lucy to Stonewall drives.  

Although the new traffic signal at the intersection of Reservoir Street and Lucy Drive has been installed, it will 
not be activated until late November.  

The entire project is expected to be complete in December 2017.  

Additional information is always available at www.HarrisonburgVA.gov/reservoir-street.  

 

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.  It is home to 
approximately 50,000 people.  More information about the City of Harrisonburg is online at 
www.HarrisonburgVA.gov.  
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